
 

 

 
  
  
  
 
 

Environmental Statement 
concerning 

 
Regulation (EU) 2024/590 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 7 February 2024 on substances that 

deplete the ozone layer, and repealing Regulation (EC) No 1005/2009 

 and 

Regulation (EU) 2024/573 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 7 February 2024 on fluorinated green-

house gases, amending Directive (EU) 2019/1937 and repealing Regulation (EU) No 517/2014 

 

 
Regulation (EU) 2024/590 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 7 February 2024 on substances 

that deplete the ozone layer was designed to reduce the production and consumption of Ozone Depleting 

Substances (ODS) in order to reduce their abundance in the atmosphere, and thereby protect the earth’s 

fragile ozone layer.  

 
Regulation (EU) 2024/573 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 7 February 2024 on fluorinated 

greenhouse gases, is a significant piece of legislation concerning fluorinated greenhouse gases (F-gases). 

These gases, such as hydrofluorocarbons (HFCs), perfluorocarbons (PFCs), and sulfur hexafluoride (SF6), 

are potent contributors to global warming when released into the atmosphere. The regulation aims to re-

duce the emissions of F-gases, which are many times more potent than carbon dioxide in terms of their 

global warming potential. By doing so, the EU seeks to contribute to its commitments under the Paris 

Agreement and improve the EU's overall environmental sustainability. 

 

At ARTROM STEEL TUBES S.A we are committed to environmental responsibility and sustainability. 

We proudly declare that our products, manufacturing processes, and services are aligned with the highest 

standards of environmental protection. 

We confirm that none of our products contain fluorinated greenhouse gases (F-gases) regulated under EU 

Regulation (EU) 2024/573.  

Additionally, we affirm that our products do not contain ozone-depleting substances (ODS) as outlined in 

EU Regulation (EU) 2024/590. Our commitment to sustainable practices ensures that our services and of-

ferings are environmentally friendly, supporting the protection of the ozone layer and the health of our 

global ecosystem. 

 

ARTROM STEEL TUBES S.A remains dedicated to innovation that prioritizes environmental steward-

ship. We continuously seek out and implement alternative technologies and materials that minimize our 

impact on the environment. Our pledge is to uphold these principles as we strive towards a greener and 

more sustainable future. 
 

Sustainability Manager,  

 

 

 

 

 
*This information is exclusively for our customers and respective competent authorities. It is not intended for reproduction either in printed 

or electronic form (e.g. via internet) by others. Thus, neither partial nor full reproduction is allowed without written permission from 

ARTROM STEEL TUBES. 
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